
 
Request for Proposal 

 
 

On October 6, 2017, MDOT posted a Request for Proposal (RFP) for as-needed work consisting of 

procurement and installation of Dedicated Short Range Communication (DSRC) Road Side Units (RSUs), 

and other connected vehicle infrastructure on freeways and/or arterials.  The RFP can be found at the 

following link:  

http://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/MDOT_RFP_ITS_REQ2332_posted_602980_7.pdf 
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